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April 1, 2013


The Honorable Larry Gossett
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Gossett:

This letter transmits a motion and report in response to Ordinance 17476, Section 108, Proviso 1. The report contains an updated financial allocation model for the Community Service Area (CSA) program. The motion acknowledges receipt of the report in order to release the$100,000 expenditure restriction.

The report summarizes a financial allocation model based on the CSA’s work program and King County Executive and Branch departmental initiatives in 2013 and 2014 that impact residents and communities in unincorporated King County.

The 2013 CSA work program details the initiatives underway to meet both the specific requirements of the legislation which initiallycreated the CSA program as well as a list of collaborative projects the CSA staff will be engaged in with King County departments and branches to improve communication with King County’s unincorporated residents.

The work program and the attendant link to countywide initiatives in 2013 and 2014 guided development of the proposed funding allocation model. CSA staff work with both department and branch representatives regarding community engagement strategies. They also meet with community organizations and individuals throughout unincorporated King County to learn about issues of concern to area residents and to inform them of King County initiatives.

The CSA program reflects King County’s Strategic Plan goals of increasing access to King County services and information and broadening public awareness of what King County does. CSA program staff is reaching out to expand the diversity of organizations and individuals engaged in working with King County as a means to foster King County’s Equity and Social Justice goals such as building strong and vibrant neighborhoods.

It is estimated that this report required 24 staff hours to produce, costing $1,800.
Thank you for your consideration of this report. 

If you have any questions about the Community Service Area program, please contact Alan Painter, Manager of the Community Service Area Program in the Department of Natural Resources and Parks, at 206-296-8734.  

Sincerely,




Dow Constantine
King County Executive
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